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The next regular Malibu Rotary Club meeting will be 8:00 a.m. Wednessday, June 

12, 2019 in room LC 152 on the Pepperdine Drescher Upper Graduate campus. I will 

be the speaker. I will be talking about the Malibu Rotary Club ClubRunner website 

which can be found at maliburotary.org.  If the meeting is in this room it will be the 

first time the Malibu Rotary Club will be able to use the new Audio-Visual equipment 

recently installed in the room and I  welcome this opportunity. I will try to be there 

early for a tech test.  With luck it will work! 

  

I have been working with the ClubRunner website since 2005 and although some 

people in Rotary are favoring other web providers I like the tools available from 

ClubRunner, and especially like the security it incorporates in its e-mail capabilities.  

At the June 12 2019 meeting of the Malibu Rotary Club I will be demonstrating how 

everyone, including non-members,  can find information on the club's website, but 

more importantly I will deomonstrate  how club members who log into the site have 

the ability to use the site for secure communication, post and retrieve information that 

can be seen by members only.  

It is an appropriate beginning to the new Rotary year that starts July 1 2019, when the 

theme of new Rotary Intenational President Mark Daniel Maloney  is how "Rotary 

Connects the World" 

ClubRunner helps that connection with its special communication capabililities.  

When the new Rotary year starts on July 1,  the Malibu Rotary Club will be changing 

its meeting time from from 8:00 a.m. to noon. After next week on June 19 we will be 

having our demotion party 6:00 p.m. at Tra di Noi Restaurant (RSVP to President-

Elect Carlye Rudkin-space is limited)  So the last  2 meetings Malibu Rotary 

Club  will be having at 8:00 a.m are ones June 12 and June 26, and after the 

Independence Day holiday our 1st meeting of the the new Rotary year will be July 10 

at noon in Room LC 152 at the Pepperdine graduate campus.  All of this news is on 

the Malibu Rotary Club website maliburotary.org.  
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